
Kerstin StÃ¼lb

List of Publications by Year
in descending order

Source: https://exaly.com/author-pdf/7809801/publications.pdf

Version: 2024-02-01

20

papers

561

citations

10

h-index

933447

21

g-index

713466

22

all docs

22

docs citations

22

times ranked

1175

citing authors



Kerstin StÃ¼lb

2

# Article IF Citations

1 Walking onset: a poor predictor for motor and cognitive skills in healthy preschool children. BMC
Pediatrics, 2021, 21, 367. 1.7 3

2 Cardiac vagal tone in preschool children: Interrelations and the role of stress exposure.
International Journal of Psychophysiology, 2020, 152, 102-109. 1.0 2

3 Stability and prediction of motor performance and cognitive functioning in preschoolers: A latent
variable approach. Infant and Child Development, 2020, 29, e2185. 1.5 6

4 Motor Competence and Physical Activity in Early Childhood: Stability and Relationship. Frontiers in
Public Health, 2020, 8, 39. 2.7 28

5 Association of physical activity with adiposity in preschoolers using different clinical adiposity
measures: a cross-sectional study. BMC Pediatrics, 2019, 19, 397. 1.7 7

6 Accelerometer-derived physical activity estimation in preschoolers â€“ comparison of cut-point sets
incorporating the vector magnitude vs the vertical axis. BMC Public Health, 2019, 19, 513. 2.9 23

7 Prevalence and Predictors of Behavioral Problems in Healthy Swiss Preschool Children Over a One
Year Period. Child Psychiatry and Human Development, 2019, 50, 439-448. 1.9 4

8 Age-Adapted Stress Task in Preschoolers Does not Lead to Uniform Stress Responses. Journal of
Abnormal Child Psychology, 2019, 47, 571-587. 3.5 2

9 Physical activity and sedentary behavior in preschoolers: a longitudinal assessment of trajectories
and determinants. International Journal of Behavioral Nutrition and Physical Activity, 2018, 15, 35. 4.6 41

10 The validity of parental reports on motor skills performance level in preschool children: a
comparison with a standardized motor test. European Journal of Pediatrics, 2018, 177, 715-722. 2.7 19

11 Impact of age, sex, socioeconomic status, and physical activity on associated movements and motor
speed in preschool children. Journal of Clinical and Experimental Neuropsychology, 2018, 40, 95-106. 1.3 5

12 Emotional eating is related with temperament but not with stress biomarkers in preschool children.
Appetite, 2018, 120, 256-264. 3.7 21

13
Childcare Correlates of Physical Activity, Sedentary Behavior, and Adiposity in Preschool Children: A
Cross-Sectional Analysis of the SPLASHY Study. Journal of Environmental and Public Health, 2018,
2018, 1-12.

0.9 11

14 Predictors of Executive Functions in Preschoolers: Findings From the SPLASHY Study. Frontiers in
Psychology, 2018, 9, 2060. 2.1 19

15 Physiological stress measures in preschool children and their relationship with body composition
and behavioral problems. Developmental Psychobiology, 2018, 60, 1009-1022. 1.6 8

16
Correlates of preschool childrenâ€™s objectively measured physical activity and sedentary behavior: a
cross-sectional analysis of the SPLASHY study. International Journal of Behavioral Nutrition and
Physical Activity, 2017, 14, 1.

4.6 283

17 Contralateral Associated Movements Correlate with Poorer Inhibitory Control, Attention and Visual
Perception in Preschool Children. Perceptual and Motor Skills, 2017, 124, 885-899. 1.3 4

18 Relation of Heart Rate and its Variability during Sleep with Age, Physical Activity, and Body
Composition in Young Children. Frontiers in Physiology, 2017, 8, 109. 2.8 35



3

Kerstin StÃ¼lb

# Article IF Citations

19
The Swiss Preschoolersâ€™ health study (SPLASHY): objectives and design of a prospective multi-site
cohort study assessing psychological and physiological health in young children. BMC Pediatrics,
2016, 16, 85.

1.7 28

20 Regional sociocultural differences as important correlate of physical activity and sedentary
behaviour in Swiss preschool children. Swiss Medical Weekly, 2016, 146, w14377. 1.6 11


